
 

 

Feedback: Limpopo GPSSBC meeting 
 

A virtual meeting took place on 26 March 2021 and the following issues were discussed: 

 

COVID-19 regulations 

The employer presented the COVID-19 statistical report from March 2020 to March 2021 for all the 

provincial departments in the Province, indicating that about 4 681 employees were infected with COVID-

19 with 137 mortality cases for the above-mentioned period. 

 

GPSSBC Resolution 5/2014: Recognition of Improved Qualifications 

The employer reported that the four departments, i.e. Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure, Sports, 

Arts and Culture, Education and COGHSTA, are still waiting for the concurrence from the DPSA. That it 

was proposed that the Office of the Secretary assists the Chamber by writing to the DPSA regarding the 

outstanding departments. The Office of the Secretary reported that a letter was written to the DPSA and 

is waiting for the response.  

 

Elections 

The Chamber agreed to hold the elections of the Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson at the next Annual 

General Meeting. 

 

Date of next meeting 

A special Chamber meeting will be held on 9 April 2021 and next ordinary meeting will be held on 25 

June 2021.    

 

Members are urged to forward agenda items to queen.seema@psa.co.za or Whatsapp on 076 983 9852.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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